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26 January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We have recently been notified of some necessary changes to assessments for our Year 11 and Year 13 
cohorts which have caused us to schedule additional mock exams for these year groups into our school 
calendar. 

As such, we need to move the Year 12 mock examinations to week commencing 6 June 2022, with the 
Year 12 work experience week also moving, to week commencing 13 June 2022.  

I know some students and families have been working hard to secure work experience placements so I 
apologise for any inconvenience this change of date may cause. Revised placement forms will be given to 
students by their form tutor. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr G Yassin 
Deputy Headteacher 

cc: Y12 students 
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